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January 14,2016

The Honorable Mary Kay Sigaty
Member, County Council
George Howard Building
3430 Courthouse Drive
EllicottCity, MD 21043

Dear Councilperson Sigaty:

On behalf of the Harper's Choice Community Association Board of Directors, I would
like to convey our support for Council Bill 1-2016, introduced by Howard County Council
Chair Calvin Ball.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to
contact me at 410-730-8165 or at bob.fontaine(a?verizon.net.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
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Robert Fontaine
Chair
Harper's Choice Community Association Board of Directors

Cc: Board of Directors, HCCA
Steve Ingley, Village Manager, HCCA

KahlerHall

5440 Old Tucker Row • Columbia, MD 21044
410-730-0770 - fax 410-730-8046

manager@harperschoice. org


